
 

 

2017 – 2018 Bus Routes 
will be posted on the www.aps1.net and  

your Aspen Family Portal on August 30, 2017. 
 
 

To view bussing info using the Aspen Family Portal, Log into the Aspen Family Portal and click 

on the ‘Family’ top tab. Click on the name of your child. In the Details screen, click on the 

Transportation tab to view your student’s busing information. 

Andover Public School’s 2017/2018 Bus Service will start on September 7, 2017. 

 Mary Lu Walsh 

Andover Transportation 

978-247-7065 

http://www.aps1.net/

